CLOVER PATCH NEWSLETTER



2025

What we are learning:

This month we have begun working on learning our classroom rules and expectations, learning our schedule, making friends and learning our friends and teachers' names! We are practicing name recognition by finding our own cubbies, locating our folders to put our papers in, and also learning independence by taking care of our personal items.

We have been reading books about Pete the Cat, practicing counting, reviewing colors and shapes, and practicing recognition of numbers 1-10. We are also starting our first letter study: Cc!

During the month of September, we will begin talking about fall, and the season changing from summer to fall! We will talk about the weather changing, and begin our apple study. We will read about and do many activities involving apples!

Reminders

Please remember weather appropriate clothing as we will play outside if it is not raining!

Also, please remember to send a labeled and filled water bottle to school daily! :)

Upcoming Events

- Tuesday 9/23- 4 day class
 visit CF Public Library- 12:452:15 pm
- Friday 9/26- 3 day class to visit CF Public Library- 8:45-10:15 am

Contact Info

Email: czehentner@cfcatholicschool.org

Phone: 319-266-7255

